
 

 

22nd April 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Reception Admissions 

 
Thank you for accepting a Reception place at Oswald Road Primary School- we look forward to 
welcoming your family into our Reception this coming September. Please can you complete the 
enclosed admissions paperwork and return it directly to the school no later than Wednesday 
11th May.  
 
Please ensure that you complete the forms fully, highlighting any additional health or special 
educational needs where necessary. If you would like to arrange a meeting to discuss these 
needs before admission, please contact the school to arrange an appointment. 
 
For more information about our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) at Oswald Road, please 
visit our school website- http://www.oswaldroad.co.uk. We will be sending out more 
information and inviting you to a welcome meeting shortly. 
 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Donna Wealleans 

Assistant Headteacher – EYFS and Pastoral Care 

 

 

http://www.oswaldroad.co.uk/

